THE REPRESENTATIVE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
TO THE
UNITED NATIONS

October 8, 1993

Prof. Lincoln P. Bloomfield
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Department of Political Science
Cambridge, MA 02142-1320

Dear Linc:

Thank vou for yvour note and the copy of
vour letter.

You are so right.

Thanks for defending the United Nations and
me.

All best,

Ao bilii e

Madeleine K. Albright



